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11 July 2016 

 
 
Update on significant contract  
 
 
Further to the Notice under section 708A(7) and 708A(8) of the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth) 
made by the Company on 13th April 2016, we confirm that negotiations with a major international 
media-buying organisation to enter in to a multi-year agreement covering several foreign markets 
are continuing and have progressed significantly.  
The Company will provide a full announcement to the market once negotiations have concluded. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Brendan Maher 
Chief Financial Officer & Company Secretary 
 


